
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

FOR  :      The Regional Executive Director 
   Region 4B 
 
   The Bureau Director 
   Biodiversity Management Bureau 
 
ATTN  : The Assistant Regional Director 

Technical Services 
 
FROM       : The Director 
   Legislative Liaison Office 
 
SUBJECT       : REQUEST OF SENATOR SONNY ANGARA RE: PAG-ASA 

ISLAND BILL 
 
DATE  : 8 March 2023 
 
 

The Chairperson of Sub-Committee on Senate Bill Nos. 238, 1166, 1615, and 
Proposed Senate Resolution 472 of the Senate Committee on Tourism, Senator 
Sonny Angara, is requesting for the DENR Regional Office IV-B and the Biodiversity 
Management Bureau (BMB) Central Office to furnish the metes and bounds of the 
lands covered under Senate Bill No. 1166 – Pag-Asa Island Ecotourism Cluster 
and Protected Area (by Senator Angara). Further, during the last hearing held on 
March 1, 2023, the representatives from DENR Region IV-B committed to providing 
the protected area suitability analysis, and the BMB Central Office committed to 
providing technical assistance to the Regional Office. 

 
In this regard, may we respectfully request that all the inputs requested by 

Senator Angara through the Subcommittee be prepared for the upcoming TWG 
Meeting scheduled on March 9, 2023, 10 AM.  Further, may we request that your 
inputs/comments on the bill be sent to our Office via email at denrllo@denr.gov.ph 
before the TWG Meeting. 

 
Attached herewith is the invitation from the Committee and SBN 1166 for 

reference. 
 
For information and compliance, please. 
 
 

        
 

         ROMIROSE B. PADIN 

 
 
cc: Undersecretary for Special Concerns and Legislative Affairs 

mailto:denrllo@denr.gov.ph

